
6/4/2024 UPDATE – JBR EXPANDS RECALL OF CERTAIN FROZEN OYSTERS DUE TO POSSIBLE HEALTH 
RISK 
 
JBR (KR-15-SP) Tongyeong, Republic of Korea, is voluntarily recalling all frozen half-shell oysters 
harvested between 11/26/2023 and 2/14/2024 to ensure public health safety in the U.S. due to 
distribution of JBR’s products. The oysters were processed by JBR between 11/27/2023 and 2/15/2024. 
This is an expansion of an ongoing recall associated with product potentially contaminated with 
norovirus that included frozen oysters harvested by JBR on 11/26/2023, 12/27/2023, 1/03/2024, and 
2/14/2014 with individual lots B231126, B231227, B240103, and B240214. Additional distribution 
information beyond what has been cited in previous recall and alert notifications is pending. 

 

https://www.fda.gov/food/alerts-advisories-safety-information/fda-advises-restaurants-and-retailers-not-serve-or-sell-and-consumers-not-eat-certain-frozen-raw

